
         

 

 

Routines                            
Physical Education 

Outdoor PE lessons will now 

be on Thursday afternoons. 

Indoor P.E. lessons will remain 

on Friday afternoons. Please 

ensure your child has their PE 

kit in school at all times. 

Grab-a- Grown Up 

Change of day alert! 

Every other Wednesday we 

would love for you to come 

into the class with your child 

and they will proudly show 

you their learning. Please bring 

your child into class through 

their normal entrance.   

KS1 will start on Wednesday 

3rd May 2017.  

 

Daily Mile 

The children will be 

participating in the Daily Mile 

alongside their teacher! 

Please ensure water bottles 

are in school each day. 

 

Named clothing 

Please ensure ALL your child’s 

clothing is named, in particular 

their sweatshirts and 

cardigans as these are easily 

misplaced in school but can be 

easily returned if named. 

 

Summer Uniform 

The summer uniform can now 

be worn. Please make sure it 

is labelled! 

 

PEAR CLASS 
MRS STANCOMBE AND 

MISS JACKSON 
TERM 5 

Under The Sea 

Welcome back, we hope you all enjoyed the lovely weather and 
didn’t eat too many Easter eggs! Our topic this term is 

‘Under the Sea’. 
We will be basing our English reading and writing around the 
story of ‘The Storm Whale’ by Benji Davies. The children will write 
in role in order to explore and develop empathy for a character 
and will write with confidence for real purposes and audiences. 
 
Our Maths learning will start with shape and time, followed by 
money and number bonds.  
 
The curriculum will focus on history this term and the children 
will learn about the Titanic –sadly, no visit from Leonardo Di 
Caprio! 
 
We also have another Forest School session this term so please 
ensure your child has their kit in school by Friday. 
 
As always, if you have any worries or just want to ask us a 
question, our door is always open so please pop in after school. 
 
Mrs Stancombe and Miss Jackson 

 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

